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The initial rush of Term 2 is over and both online orders and foot traffic is slowing down.  I will be 

once again only opening the shop 2 times per week during term 3 and Flexischools orders will 

continue to be delivered on Wednesdays.   

Merchant Services 

The EFTPOS machine continues to be temperamental.  I have contacted merchant services regarding 

the best way forward and alternative plans, they have suggested that we wait until merchant owners 

are updated before proceeding, I have a contact I am working with to do this and will be sending 

through all the information required and the approved minutes from last meeting as soon as 

practical. 

Stock Supplies 

Stock supplies are good currently.  A new polo order is underway, with a current delivery date at the 

end of August. 

Indent orders are now all confirmed with deliveries to occur in Term 4 and Term 1. 

POS  

I have been using the new version of the POS for the last 2-3 weeks and it seems to be working well  

Flexischools Alternative 

I have reached out to a contact at West Pennant Hills to discuss the backend process for Qkr!  I will 

provide further information when available. 

I have also been looking at the eCommerce capability that comes with our current POS which uses 

Stripe for transactions.  I have some questions to the developers regarding checkout customisations 

that would need to be implemented if we were to consider this option. The transaction fees from 

Stripe also appear to be higher than ongoing fees from Qkr!. 

 

Janine Sherlock 

Uniform Shop Manager 


